
G.J NORTHERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY -------------MARQUETTE, MICHIGAN 49855 

MEMORANDUM 
April 3, 1981 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Dr. Norman E. Hefke fl 
Pauline I. Lakanen~ 

Nishnawbe News 

DEAN OF STUDENTS 
American Indian Programs 

(906) 227-2t43 and 227-2146 

Attached is the projected budget for March 1, 1981, to June 30, 1981. In 
reviewing the expenditures Jim St. Arnold, Blake Artlip, and I projected in 
late February, the projected costs are on target. 

The crucial element is projected revenue. Since February 6, 1981, $763.25 
has been received in revenue. In order to pay labor costs as projected and 
the printing of the June 18th issue without touching Onaway Trust Funds, 
$2,200 must be received in revenue by June 18, 1981. 

With increased solicitation for subscriptions, it is possible that we will 
exceed the $2,200 figure. If the revenue ·is received, the Nishnawbe News 
will be in a much better position to begin the next fiscal year. 

ls 

Attachment 

cc: Nancie Hatch 
Karen Reese 
Jim St. Arnold 
Jim 


